Webber Township Planning Commision
Special Meeting Minutes of July 26 2021

Pie calls the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.

Roll call: Pie Medina present, Dan Cousar present, Ben Hill present, Jacqueline Jacobs present,
Sandy Clarke present, Nikki Cross present, and John Hindy present.

Approval of the agenda: Nikki made a motion to approve the agenda, Jacqueline seconds. All in
favor, motion passes.

Approval of minutes: Pie read the minutes of July 12. Dan made a motion to approve the
minutes with a correction to a sentence. Pie seconds. All in favor, motion passes.

Pie read the minutes of July 19. Pie suggested moving public comment up farther on the page.
Jacqueline made a motion to approve the minutes with that correction. Sandy seconds. All in
favor, motion passes.

Correspondence: Webber Township received a letter from Sauble Township regarding their
master plan. It is ready for review and public comment till August 18. Viewings can be found at
Baldwin and Luther libraries, as well as their website and their township hall. Pie also read the
recommendations regarding RV ordinance that Pat Williams gave the Planning Commision.

New business: Topics on Fisher self storage were brought up. Ben stated they received their
permit months ago. Another felt the health department should have kept track of the septic
tanks. It was also mentioned that we should update our ordinance regarding extensions for a
site plan. The need to complete the updates in the Zoning Book was brought up.
Dan made a motion to approve August 16 and August 30 to meet to work on committees, Pie
seconds.
Roll call vote: Sandy-yes Nikki-yes  Jacqueline-yes Pie-yes

Dan-yes Ben-yes John-yes

Old business: Jacqueline passed out copies of RV recommandations that she and Nikki worked
on. Nikki read the recommendations and explained the reasoning for those decisions. Sandy
stated a good effort was made. Pie stated it had good ideas but not enough time to act on it.
Nikki expressed that it was a waste of time creating it if nothing can be adjusted with the
ordinance. Jacqueline stated the board should be given a copy.

Public Comment: None

Nikki made a motion to adjourn, Sandy seconds.All in favor, motion carried.
Meeting adjourned at 8:01 pm.

Respectfully submitted by Jacqueline Jacobs.



